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30/09/22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As a school, we often help local charities that support many of our families, this harvest we would 
like to support Coventry Foodbank, which is 11 years old this year. Sadly, for various reasons 
including the pandemic, the need for support is greater now than ever before within our city. As 
such, the demand on our services at Foodbank continues to be high. Coventry Foodbank are one of 
the largest and busiest Foodbanks in Coventry.  
 
Since 1st February 2021, Coventry Foodbank have partnered with a Leicestershire based charity 
called ‘Feed The hungry,’ which is an international, Christian charity supporting over 385,000, 
children across 27 countries worldwide, whilst they attend school. Coventry Foodbank is now very 
much an on-going UK project within Feed the Hungry.  
 
We would like to support the Foodbank by donating foods and funds this harvest, please help us by 
either: 
 
Donate money: this will help cover the costs of storing and distributing food, as well as developing 
sustainable projects.  
 
Donating foods that have a long shelf life. For example: Whole long-life milk, chocolate and 
biscuits, cereal bars/snacks, tinned fruit, cooking sauces, tinned vegetables, puddings, rice etc. 
 
We would appreciate it if you could donate anything possible to help Coventry Foodbank. All 
donations need to be bought into school starting from Monday 3rd October 2022 until Tuesday 11th 
October 2022.  
 
Many thanks, 
Stanton Bridge Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


